
City of McHenry  

July 17, 2009 

Northwest Healthcare Center Dr. 

James Kearns 800 E. South 

Woodstock, IL 60098 

Dear Dr. Kearns: 

On behalf of McHenry Parks and Recreation Department, I would like to personally 

thank you for your donation of a four gift certificates and coupons for the runners for the 

annual McHenry River Run. You have helped us make the McHenry River Run a huge 

success again. 

Over 560 participants and many spectators from McHenry and surrounding 

communities were present. 

Due to the generous support from local businesses, the McHenry Parks & Recreation 

Department is able to provide special events which help bring families and communities 

together. Once again, thank you for your donation and support! 

Sincerely, 

 
Pattie Lunkenheimer 

Athletic Program Coordinator 

McHenry Parks & Recreation Department 
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